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NEWS, VIEWS AND EVENTS IN & AROUND GT TEY

GREAT TEY WI
Dear Members,
We trust you are all well.  
We had hoped to bring a little bit of joy into your 
lives by saying we could all meet up next month, but 
unfortunately due to Government Guide line rules 
regarding a maximum of 6 people, we have been 
advised by Head Office to cancel all meetings until 
further notice.
If by any chance the situation should change we 
will keep you informed, but at the moment we are 
looking, optimistically, to the New Year and the next 
meeting.
Take care and stay safe, WI. COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
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